From: <u>Darci Carlson</u>

To: <u>dcarlson@springdaletown.com</u>

Subject: FW: My Support of historic preservation

Date: Friday, March 8, 2019 1:41:38 PM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Patsy Chaffin < patsychaffin

Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019

Subject: My Support of historic preservation

To: Dcd@infowest.com

Dear Tom and members of the Town Council,

With all the changes & growth of our dear little town of Springdale, I fear losing touch with our roots.

I strongly support Historic Preservation & encourage you to do the same.

I feel that another 8 rooms at any motel is worth trading for a building of historic nature to house a museum / local information center. The old Canyon Ranch office building seems ideal.

As a long time resident of Springdale, I would be willing to invest many hours of my retirement years into gathering & organizing memorabilia and oral histories and even working at the museum to keep it open to the public.

Thank you for your consideration of this proposal by the Historic Preservation Commitee.

Sincerely, Patsy Graves Chaffin

Teach InfoWest Spam Trap if this mail is spam:

Spam

Not spam

Forget previous vote

REMEMBER: Never give out your account information, password, or other personal information over e-mail.